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Natalie Vawter <nvawter@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Joanna Ferrel
1 message

Bexley Website <emcguinness@bexley.org> Thu, Sep 14, 2023 at 8:58 AM
To: nvawter@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Joanna Ferrel

Your Email
Address:: joannaferrel@gmail.com

Your
Home
Address::

351 S Columbia Ave

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

Hello, I am in favor or adding housing to our neighborhood. I trust that as our community grows, we will
use creative measures to increase our schools' footprints and capacities. I do wish however to comment
on the proposed transition of the alley/walk way between Bryden Road and the Capital parking lot to be
used as an entrance or exit point for the new 218 apartment units. I believe that would create a strain on
Bryden, decreasing the safety of the area. Right now kids (and adults) can cross and walk through the
area safely and easily. If it were a main entrance and exit, this would irrevocably change. If we were to
make it a walking pedestrian path, I believe it would strengthen our identity as a walking community.
Decreasing car traffic in the neighborhood and increasing foot traffic not only increases safety but also
increases neighborly interactions and strengthens communities. Thank you for your consideration.

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

No
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